LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 4th JULY 2014 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Leigh Hawksworth (Ticketing), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson and Michelle Kirk (EIA).
APOLOGIES
Ian Pickett and David Smith.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Nothing outstanding.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Auto-cup is sold out for wheelchairs, limited availability for ambulant supporters.

· Borussia Dortmund tickets now on sale.
· Brondby tickets go on sale next week.

· The member’s sale will take place on 14th July, no criteria have yet been established, and it is likely to be announced next week. The only noticeable difference to this sale is window timings. Sales as normal on the telephone and at the windows.

· There was an issue at the window sales for the auto-cup that delayed sales by some considerable time. Ticketing will attempt to resolve this issue for the future.

FUNDING

· A new signing policy for cheques from the current account is to be established now that the DAO has moved on. 
EIA UPDATE

· Michelle Kirk introduced herself as the Equality & Inclusion Advisor. Michelle has taken on part of the role vacated by Colin McCall.

· Laptop software and an update have been downloaded to the relevant committee member’s laptops for management of the database. A glitch has been found and will hopefully be resolved this week. The database will then be updated, and new membership cards issued to coincide with the start of the new membership year. 
· The LFC TV appearance we have requested is being discussed with ‘Head of Content’ for the TV station. A suitable topic has been suggested.
· The Podcast with Roy Evans is now likely to be in August, the PR manager will target a date for this.

· LFC have agreed to continue with the grant to help out with our social functions as has previously happened.

· The new merchandise, pens and pennants for new member issue, have now arrived. These will be used after the scarves have been exhausted.

· The Christmas Dinner night has been confirmed for 11th December, a player has been requested and other guests are being sourced. 
MEMBERSHIP
· Nomination forms are to be sent out as per the Chairperson’s dateline, starting 17th July for the re-election and nomination of committee members. 
· The new membership mail drop will take place on 21st August.
· New membership cards will be printed on or about 9th September.
SOCIAL

· A Hot Pot is to be arranged for Friday 19th September in the Centenary Stand with relevant entertainment. A former player and comedian is the likely line up. This is to replace the Player of the Season event that was cancelled earlier in the year.
· The Christmas function is to be held on Thursday 11th December again in the Centenary Stand. Entertainment is being discussed.

AOB

· A further discussion was held on the clubs stadium redevelopment plans.
· The EIA has been to a meeting about accessible stadia and asked for the LDSA’s help in testing the website links for accuracy. 
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 8th August 2014 at 1pm. The relevant lounge has already been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
